
 

 

 

  

 

Dear 
 
I hope this note finds you well. 
 
You're hearing from me this evening because you are on my list of originals collectors. 
 
This is an advance notice about the availability of a new oil painting from me called 
Crossed Paths. It won't be released publicly until this Saturday at 11 a.m., but is in my 
gallery if you'd like to see it in real life beforehand. 
 
Because this is a digital image and is being filtered through this email program and 
you're looking at it on another device or monitor whose colors may vary, the image 
above (and a second one below) will not be true to what you see in real life, but will give 
a general impression. 
 

https://www.ellenrice.gallery/


I did a lot of underpainting to give Crossed Paths more dimension and make it do just 
what it is doing ~ changing color as light changes around it and as you move around it. 
 
I hope you'll come see it in person. Prints will be available possibly as soon as Saturday 
in a very small edition. 
 

This is a 30" x 40" gallery wrapped painting (image continues around the 1.25" sides). If 
you'd like more info, just reply to this email. I'm writing its story and will post it on my 
website in the originals section soon. 
 

Thank you for looking. Enjoy. 
 
Ellen 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.ellenrice.gallery/new--available-originals.html

